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From: Fera, Eugene

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 11:15 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: LAVAL STREET NEW DEVELOPMENT

Please find enclosed comments below and attached petition from residents regarding files 2.16.031, 19T-16V006 and
DA.16.064- St Magnus Developments- Scheduled for the October 5, 2016 PH meeting.

From: Giovanna De Bona [mailto:giovannadebona@gmail.com]

Sent: September-13-16 9:54 AM

To: Fera, Eugene

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; francesco.sorbara.Cl@parl.gc.ca
Subject: LAVAL STREET NEW DEVELOPMENT

Us residents on Laval Street in Vaughan received the notice of the impending construction at the end of our street and we are very concerned
about how our strect will change as ambiance and traffic. We are very concerned that the ravine type area that is currently at the end of the
street that includes some very mature trees will be removed completely and that we will be left with a view aof garages at the end of our street.

The residents of Laval Street are against not this new development, but the idea we will have to see all these trees cut down especially in an
area known as the green belt of Vaughan. Laval Street will become the less green street in the area compare to Montcalm and Newchatal,

We are waiting for additional information and please, in the meanwhile keep in consideration the opinion of many of the residents of Laval
Street (sec attached petition).

Thanks for your attention

Giovanna
1el.6479928487
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F VAUGHAN

RE:  ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z£.16.031
DRAFT PLAN OF SUBDIVISION FILE 19T-16V006
ST. MAGNUS DEVELOPMENTS
WARD 3 - VICINITY OF WESTON ROAD AND DAVOS ROAD

The City Clerk's Office has received a petition from area residents regarding the above noted
application with the summary wording below.

The total number of signatures on the petition are: 17 .

Wording

“We, the undersigned would like to bring to your attention to the following issues as cutlined
above with our recommendation:

Us residents on Laval Street in Vaughan received the notice of the impending
construction at the end of our street and we are very concerned about how our street
will change as ambiance and traffic. We are very concerned that the ravine type area
that is currently at the end of the sireet that includes some very mature trees will be
removed completely and that we will be left with a view of garages at the end of our
streel.

The residents of Laval Street are against not this new development, but the idea we will
have to see all these frees cut down especially in an area known as the green belf of
Vaughan. Laval Street will become the less green sireet in the area compare to
Montcalm and Neuchatal,

We are waiting for additional information and please, in the meanwhile keep in
consideration the opinion of many of the residents of Laval Street (see atfached
petition).”

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of _1_ page is on file in the office of the City

Clerk.



